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Input on “Supplemental Report on the new gTLD Subsequent Procedures Policy Development Process (Work Track 5 on Geographic Names at the Top Level)”
On behalf of Georgia we would like to thank you for the opportunity to comment on the WT5 supplemental report and hereby send the following comments:

1. First of all, we would like to stress that country names and their variations should be used under the authorities of each country, like ccTLDs;
2. Comment to Preliminary Recommendation 11(a):
Documentation support or non-objection form from the relevant governments or public authorities must be required if the applicant will use the TLD for any purposes and not only for the purposes associated with the city name; otherwise it may cause dispute between the relevant governments/public authorities from the one side and the applicant/end users from the other side;
3. We do not support to the:
· Proposal 6;
· Proposal 7;
· Proposal 11;
· Proposal 12;
· Proposal 13;
· Proposal 17;
· Proposal 18;
· Proposal 19 and all three variants;
· Proposal 20;
· Proposal 26;
· Proposal 27;
· Proposal 28;
· Proposal 29;
· Proposal 30;
· Proposal 31;
· Proposal 32;
· Proposal 33;
4. Other proposals are fully supported.
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